



Dear Members and Friends of Faith,


Faith Lutheran is blessed with strong, committed members and leaders. 
After a very successful building project, this congregation continues to 

thrive, united in Christ’s mission. It is the beginning of the next chapter in 
the life of Faith. There are so many new opportunities to expand the 
ministry here.


After much prayer and contemplation, I’ve decided that it is time for a new 
pastor to come and lead the congregation forward in faith.


I plan to retire from full-time ministry within the next six months. Without 
the demands of full time ministry, I look forward increased family time, 
helping the church at large, and other projects. 


I have spoken with the elders of Faith and the district office. The process 
for calling a new pastor for Faith will begin very soon. The elders will 
share updates. I am confident in the future the Lord has for you all here.


Krista and I will remain in Columbus as this is our home and we love our 
congregation. After a time of transition, we welcome the opportunity to 
worship and serve along side of you all. 


The last 17 years together have been extremely rewarding as you have 
loved and cared for my family. I am thankful to you and to our Lord who 
brought us together and leads us all our days.

  

In Christ,


Pastor Todd Riordan

pastor@faithontheweb.org

812-343-0232 cell

mailto:pastor@faithontheweb.org

